
Runnemede Public Schools 

Mary E. Volz 

509 W. Third Avenue 

 

(856) 931-5353 

 

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299 
 

Fax (856) 931-1827 

Steve Pili 
Principal 

 Steve Maloney 
Assistant Principal 

 

December 2, 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

I hope that the first full week of remote learning is going well for all of our students.  With that I 

wanted to provide you with a few reminders / updates.  

 

1. Please remind students that they are required to be in all their cases virtually throughout 

the day.  If they do not attend it will be recorded as an absence for the student.  If they 

cannot attend, please have the student email the teacher.  

 

2. Please remember that the student code of conduct is in place for all virtual learning 

classes.  This includes dress code, and cell phone usage. 

 

3. Please remind students that cell phone usage during a virtual lessons are not permitted 

unless the teacher asks the students to use them to assist in the lesson.  Specifically, 

remind students to not take pictures during any lessons. 

 

4.  If a parent or a student needs to pick up any resources from school, please call ahead to 

be sure the item is set aside.  

 

5. If a student has a technology issue, please use the “Parent Tab”, and complete the 

“Chromebook Issue and In-take Form”. 

 

6. Please remind students that all their activity is monitored through Go Guardian at all 

times when on a school device.  Please review the below document regarding the Go 

Guardian features.   

 
 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal  

 

 


